Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding agenda item AC1-Affiliation Agreements with Participating Healthcare 
Agencies: 

Request:     Do we have a pre-vet or vet tech program? 

Response:  There is currently a pre-vet program at South Tech.  Wellington High School is preparing a "program proposal" for beginning a pre-vet program in the FY07 school year that will be considered for choice in FY08.
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